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Please support this bill. We need to raise the age of purchase of military style rifles to 

over 21. This is just common sense. We need to ban rapid fire devices again 

common sense. And lastly make a 72 hour waiting period.  This would help,save 

lives—both for suicide prevention and harm to others and perhaps stop mass 

shooters.  Use common sense to protect Oregonians. 


